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         Thursday 7th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

There are several events being happening in school next week.  

Monday 11th November- Remembrance.  

Children will learn about what remembrance is and the whole school will observe a minute silence at 11 o’ clock. 

Children are welcome to wear a poppy to school on that day if they wish to.  

Tuesday 12th November- Odd Socks Day   

As part of Anti-bullying Week, we are inviting children to wear odd socks to school on Tuesday. The aim of this is to 

promote the acceptance of others who may be different to ourselves. This is optional and children do not have to 

participate if they don’t want to. 

Throughout the week, the children will also receive age-appropriate sessions focusing on what bullying is and what 

positive actions we can all take to prevent bullying from happening. 

Thursday 14th November- Reception Open Evening  

Parents who wish to name Northcote as their preferred school for a Reception place for September 2025 are invited 

to come and see our provision and meet the Reception Teachers. This session run from 3:45- 4:15pm in our 

Reception classrooms. 

Friday 15th November- Children in Need 

On this day children are invited to wear their own clothes to help raise money for Children in Need. Spots and 

Pudsey ears are welcome but not a necessity. There is an optional £1 donation which the children can bring to school 

on this day.  

The children will also take part in a mile (half mile for younger children!)  walk/run around the school playground. 

School will provide sponsor forms for children who wish to ask their family and friends to support them by making a 

small donation. Further information about this will go out on Monday 11th November. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Hearnshaw  

Deputy Headteacher 
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